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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Classified $5 

1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/8 Page $9 

¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  merinda.eatonia@yourlink.ca 
Anonymous items will not be published. 

 

Would you like to receive the News Bulletin  

by email?  Please send your request to 

 merinda.eatonia@yourlink.ca 

Microsoft Word Required.   
 

           
 
 
 

 

EATONIA, SK 
 

HARDWARE 
Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8:00am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 
Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

 

 

Judging day Postponed: to 

Monday – August 16 

Please be sure to have your yards in 
good order before this date. 

Lets work together to make this a 
success. 

Thanks for your co-operation. 

 

 
  

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 
 

 

Deadline for 

submissions is 

the 22nd of 

each month.   

Please 
provide 

payment with 
your ad.  

 

 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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Gail Morgan 
967-2669 
460-7811 

gg.morgan@yourlink.ca 
 

 
Classifieds: 
 

One great big to everyone who 
sent best wishes, cards and gifts.  You have made 
Graduation something special for Jessie to remember. 

Jessie & Bea 

 
 

  Once again we would like to 
thank everyone for the cards and kind expressions of 
sympathy on the loss of our dear sister and aunt.  Your 
caring concern means so much to all of us. 

Margaret Larock & family 
 

 

 
We wish to thank everyone for your kind expressions 
of sympathy, food, cards, flowers and prayers in the 
passing of brother Keith.  Your expressions of 
sympathy have brought us all great comfort in this time 
of grief.  God Bless. 

Cliff & Iris Brummund 
 

 

 
 

I would like to thank everyone for the gifts, cards and 
best wishes that I received on my high school 
graduation!  I appreciate it and I feel proud to live in 
such an awesome community. 

 Daniel Johnson 
 

 

RM of Chesterfield 261 

Requires  

Utility Person 

A.S.A.P. 

Duties includes: Rock picking, mowing, 

maintenance of signs & other duties as 

assigned. 

Apply in writing to: 

RM of Chesterfield 

Box 70 

Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 

or fax: 967-2424 

Phone: 967-2222 

   

 
 

Eatonia Oasis Living – August 2010 
 
July has been an exciting month here at 
E.O.L.  We have had many hot sunny 
afternoons and have been able to sit out on 
the patio and stroll around outside.  
 
The Residents have enjoyed participating in 
the various daily activities and also the 
weekly Church Services.  Some special 
activities this month included a Bingo 
afternoon hosted by the Granddaughters of 
Rose and Nels Erker.  There were even prizes 
and everyone had lots of fun!  Thank you 
girls!  This month the Resident ladies had a 

http://www.townofeatonia.com/
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fun afternoon baking oatmeal cookies and 
sampling them for the afternoon tea break.  
On July 15 the Residents enjoyed a special 
musical afternoon with entertainment by 
“The Keynotes” from Rosetown.  Everyone 
had a good time listening and dancing to the 
lively music.  
 
On July 20 the Christian Fellowship Church 
hosted the monthly Birthday Party.   This 
month we celebrated the birthdays of Harvey 
White (July 16), and  
Betty Schmultz (July 17).  The Birthday 
Residents had a fun afternoon visiting and 
eating birthday cake. 
 
E.O.L sends our heartfelt condolences to the 
Longridge family on the passing of Betty 
Longridge.  
With July coming to a close E.O.L has a total 
of 19 Residents. 
 
If you would like to volunteer or come in for 
a visit, our Residents would love to see you!  
Please call the Administrative Office at 967-
2447.       
 
Thank you to Leah Arsenault, Mac Marchant 
and Becky Hiebert for volunteering to deliver 
Meals on Wheels this month.      
 
Thank you to the Eatonia Auxiliary for 
paying for the monthly newsletter, as well as 
for hosting a Chinese supper in June. 
 
 Donations received throughout the month:  
Thank you for all the donations! 
Cecilia Pincemen – Cream Puffs 
Harvey White – Cantaloupe and Tomatoes 
Bill Rocher – Radishes 
Community BBQ – Hotdogs /Buns, 
Watermelon, Ice Cream and Condiments 

Debi Christman – Craft Supplies and Ice 
Cream Toppings 
Cooke Wedding – Vegetables and Desserts 
Betty Longridge Funeral - Squares and Tarts 
Florence Hummel – Vegetables, Fruit and 
Soup 
Karl Miller – Books 
Becker Wedding – Meat, Vegetables, 
Desserts, and Flowers 
Lorraine Bews – Fruit 
Hansen Reunion - Cakes 

 

 

 

Piano Instructor: 
 

-      have worked with all ages 

-      will come right to your home for lessons 

-      $15/half hour 

Contact: 

Kendra Fuglerud to register or for more 

information.     

Home: 463-3365; Cell: 222-4996 

 
 

 

Word Search 

IN THE 
SEA  
CLAM  
CRAB  
DOLPHIN  
EEL  
MARLIN  
OYSTER  
REEF  
SEAHORSE  
SEAWEED  
SHARK  
STARFISH  
WHALE  

 

N I H P L O D W D Y 

J A U S H L E E L G 

K P R E E F E N M N 

R D K A E V W F X I 

A E N H C R A B F L 

H Z I O O L E O E R 

S T A R F I S H L A 

R K C S T P C L A M 

B S R E T S Y O H G 

A J L H R B M I W Q 
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August Rec News 

 

Swimming Pool:  The Pool season is well under 

way with only a month left of swimming.  

Hopefully the weather cooperates the month of 

August.  Check out the pool for upcoming events.   

 

THE LIFEGUARDS:   We would like to give a 

special thanks and show of appreciation for the 

lifeguards.  We have a great bunch of young kids 

working at the pool again this summer and if it 

wasn’t for them investing their time and money to 

train to be a lifeguard we wouldn’t be able to open 

the pool.  These kids take on a huge responsibility 

as lifeguards at the pool, and a lot more than is 

required of the job.  They are left to be caregivers, 

babysitters, referees, peacekeepers, etc. and are 

quite often berated for their extra efforts.  Please 

remember the lifeguard’s duty and responsibility 

is for the overall safety of the facility.  You are 

responsible for your own children no matter what 

age.  So please make sure you let the lifeguards 

know how much you appreciate what they do.  

Thanks Brooklyn, Shanel, Jessica, Randi, Kendra, 

Skylor, Dustin, Seamus & Carson!! 

 

Summer Playground Program:  Games, crafts, 

activities and fun at the arena & pool playground 

for kids aged 5 to 11 years old.  The cost is 

$1/ day.  This year’s coordinators are Randi 

Somerville, Morgan Follensbee & Jaydeen Bailey.  

Watch for poster for upcoming dates in August. 
 

Hockey Registration:  Hockey Registration 

deadline is AUGUST 20.  Please register on or 

before this date.  Watch your mail for forms to be 

sent out.   

 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 

products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 

Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 

Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are 

used to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, 

recreation and community groups in the province.  

Community groups in Eatonia receive funding 

from the Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program. 

 
Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 

Email: eatoniarec@yourlink.ca 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

The Eatonia Heritage Society 
  

is pleased to announce the grand opening 

of the restored CN Station and the official 

opening of the Heritage Park on  
 

October 16, 2010 
 

A ribbon cutting ceremony will take place 

at 3:00 p.m. at the station followed  

by refreshments.  Everyone is invited to 

attend. For more information call any 

member of the Eatonia Heritage Society  
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

TOWN OF EATONIA NEWS 
 

Garbage Dump Hours (Nuisance Grounds)  
Mon, Weds, Fri  1- 6 pm.                                        

Tues, Thurs, Sat  9 am - 12 noon 

Closed Sundays and Stat Holidays 

 

Garbage pick up will be on Tuesday, Aug. 3, 2010, as 

Monday is a Holiday. 
 

Pam Wake – Bylaw Enforcement Officer 

Please contact her with your concerns 460-8908 
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